

## SPRING FUND DRIVE BINGO

Thank you for playing. Let us know when you hit a bingo by emailing us at <a href="mailto:wfiumbr@indiana.edu">wfiumbr@indiana.edu</a> and you will be entered to win a WFIU swag box!

Renew your membership today	"All Things Spring Pack" mentioned	Take a picture with a furry, scaly, or winged friend on Pet Day	Increase your existing support	Join the WFIU community & become a member today
"Listen Local"	Share your favorite program on WFIU	Listen to Aaron Cain during Morning Music	Listen to Mark Chilla during Ether Game	I listen to WFIU on the weekends
"Public Radio strengthens your community"	"Join a winning team"	(800)662-3311  William Public Radio  wfiu.org/donate	I heard my community mentioned	"It only takes a few minutes to give to WFIU"
Support honest, local, and national journalism	"Listen Local" t-shirt mentioned	Earth Eats Apron mentioned	"Local, trusted, community"	Share a WFIU social media post
Become a WFIU Sustainer today	Brother William says, "We made it to another Friday!"	Listen to Lisa Robbin Young during Morning Edition	Tell a friend you supported WFIU	Share why WFIU inspires you

WFIU: Your local source for essential, honest, and trustworthy programming.